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2nd Annual CABA Fall Training/Safety Symposium
Co-Sponsored by Metro State University of Denver 
October 5th, 2012 - Wings Over the Rockies Air & Space Museum  

  
Key Speakers:
Astronaut Joe Tanner
Amelia Earhart - Denver 9News
Janet Bressel - AOPA
Rick Ellerbrock - Jeppesen
Nick Campbell - ProActive Safety Systems
Luke Collison - McAir Aviation
Christopher Hart - NTSB
FAASTeam Members

This day-long program will cover many interesting topics including the
announcement of our Scholarship Winners. Scholarships totaling almost
$22,000 will be awarded, including a Citation II (500) Initial Type Rating
graciously donated by CAE SimuFlite.

The application deadline for CABA scholarships has passed. However, you
have until September 30 to apply for the CAE Type Rating Scholarship.

Application forms, Symposium registration, and the full program schedule
are all available on the website at  www.mycaba.org 

User's Forum at DIA  
September 27, 9am

NBAA's Bob Lamond reminds us about the User's Forum in the DIA Press
Room - 6th Level, West Side 
 
Topics will include RNAV, SIDs, and STARs
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CABA Mission
Statement

Our mission is to foster and
promote aviation related

business throughout
Colorado; to collectively
address and respond to

issues impacting Colorado
Airports, including safety

and operational
effectiveness; to educate

the general public about all
aviation activities in the

state, and to preserve the
state's airport related

businesses as valuable
economic assets to the

community at large. 
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FAA Briefing on new RNAV Procedures 
September 28, 12pm  
     
Centennial Air Traffic Control Tower 
Wright Brothers Conference Room
7800 South Peoria Street
Englewood, CO 80112  

New RNAV procedures become active December 3rd. Local FSDO and
Tracon  representatives  will  be  present  to  review  and  discuss  the
procedures in an effort to avoid pilot deviations which may occur due to the
new procedures.  

Legislative Action Committee
 
Your CABA Legislative Action Committee has been very busy:

Plans under way to meet with CO Transportation Committee when
the Legislature is in session.
Organizing a visit to Washington DC to meet with our House and
Senate representatives to promote CABA and our state-wide
aviation interests. 
Taking initial steps to organize Aviation Day at the Colorado State
Capitol.
Renewal of the Governor's Proclamation recognizing the value of
general aviation in Colorado.

Send your local concerns and issues to:
newsletter@mycaba.org 

Flight Attendants' Group
  
The CABA Flight Attendants' Group recently held a get-together at LoDo's
DTC. Julie Bower and Barbara Desmarais are getting the ball rolling again
for the Flight Attendants group. Board Members Brittany Davies, Brian
Moss, and Mike Straka, along with Intern Fabien Vivier, had a productive
meeting with the group. We look forward to more activities and
participation with them.   

Interested Flight Attendants should contact  
Julie Bower at bowercross@yahoo.com or

Barbara Desmarais at bdesmarais99@gmail.com  

Upcoming Events
     Challenge Air Fly Day

October 6  

 
Holiday Charity Drive and Party

Stay Tuned - Date To Be Determined 

  
For a Complete List of Events and More Detailed Information,

Visit Our Website

CABA Board of
Trustees 

Brittany Davies
(Chairwoman)

 
Barry Stidham

(Vice Chairman)  
MacKenzie Kelly

(Secretary)
Iver Retrum
(Treasurer)

 
Chris Leach

(Membership Director)
 

Reggie Arsenault
(Past Chairman)

 
Kenn Kline

Gene Langfeldt
Brian Moss

Malachi O'Neill
Dan Perrin

Chris Swathwood
TIffany Hiler
Mike Straka 

Fabien Vivier (Intern)
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Got News?
Member News Section on the Website 
   
Share your press releases, event announcements, or other news with your
colleagues in the Colorado Aviation community. 

Send News to:
newsletter@mycaba.org 

Follow CABA in Social Media!
One More Easy Way to Stay Informed

Join us today and keep up to date on events, news, and more!
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